
Visit with fellow cemeterians and all the suppliers supporting
this event. See their ads in this journal.

August 2-3-4, 2021

Agenda and registration forms can be found
on the OCA website.

www.ohiocemeteryassociation.com

See you there!!
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Spotlight On Host Cemetery For Field Day

August 3, 2021

For over 215 years, Union Cemetery has been offering diverse, personal
and dignified professional burial services in central Ohio. From traditional
burials to scattering gardens for cremated
remains to mausoleum crypts and niches,
we offer a variety of options at
reasonable fees with exceptional service.

Ours is a historic, attractive, well-cared-for, centrally located
cemetery on 128 acres where you can respectfully memorialize
your family members in an environment that encourages quiet
reflection and peace of mind. Union Cemetery is owned and
operated by the not-for-profit Union Cemetery Association and
maintains an excellent working relationship with local funeral
directors and clergy. Our courteous and helpful staff perform
hundreds of burials each year and are committed to reducing
the stress a death can place on families.

What is known today as Union Cemetery, just west of Olentangy River in Columbus, Ohio, first
became a burial site in 1806 when Northwest Territory pioneer and Revolutionary War veteran
Balser Hess was buried there on the site of his family farm. Additional members of the Hess

Spotlight continued from page 2.

family and other families were buried at the site over the next 40 years. In 1847, Union
Cemetery was established on land purchased from the Hess Family. During the next several
years the number of gravesites continued to grow, and family burial sites began to be replaced
by organized cemeteries. The Union Cemetery Association was created in 1878 to manage the
cemetery. The trustees of the association purchased otherc small parcels of land in the years
that followed, including 75 acres on the west side of Olentangy River Road in 1946. This
addition is located about one half mile north of the old cemetery's north border and accepted its
first interment in 1954. The first of three mausoleums was built in 1985.

Union Cemetery Association is proud to serve as the cemetery of choice for the 2021 OCA
Field Day. Union previously hosted a field day many years ago and we are grateful to have the
chance to do it again this year.

Please come out and join us along with all the suppliers for a fun day. You will have the chance
to talk to other cemeterians and view the latest equipment and cemetery supplies for the
industry. Schmidt’s Catering will cater the lunch.

The site for the field day is located at 3050 Olentangy River Road Columbus, Ohio 43202.

If you need assistance in getting here do not hesitate to contact me at (614) 648-1967.

Jimmie J. Blevins
General Manager
Union Cemetery Association
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Greenville Union Cemetery Walking Tour

Greenville Union Cemetery
200 West Street
Greenville, OH 45331
(937) 548 3235

The Fort Greeneville Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution
(DAR) will host walking tours on Thursday July 15 and 22, 2021 at the
Greenville Union Cemetery.

The tours will begin at 7 p.m. and last approximately one hour, featuring
several veterans buried at Greenville Union Cemetery.

The July 15th tour will feature six veterans in the new section. This tour will include World War II
veterans including a female veteran.

The July 22nd tour will feature six veterans in the old section, this tour will include American
Revolution, Civil War, World War I and World War II veterans.

There are approximately 1,565 veterans buried at the Greenville Union Cemetery with the
earliest being in the American Revolutionary War

Both tours are free and open to the public. Members from the DAR chapter and some family
members will give information of the veterans service and experiences while serving for their
country.

President's Message
A message from President Sullivan

Greeting from Southwestern Ohio where the air is thick with humidity and
the cicadas have gone back underground. I hope that your Memorial Day
weekend was a success. Spring Grove Cemetery had a great weekend
both weather wise and with the number of visitors that came into the
cemetery. With 2020 being such an off year it was nice to have visitors
back in the cemetery. We did not have all the events we would have had
pre-pandemic but the one event we did have had more visitors than we
anticipated. Memorial Day rivaled Mother’s Day with the number of cars
that came into the cemetery.

The Ohio Cemetery Association is set to hold our Annual Convention during the first week of
August, 2 - 4. It will be an in-person event with speakers, a field day, food and drinks, and our
golf outing. Please see the OCA website for more details including how to register for golf and
hotel information along with an agenda of speakers.

One of our biggest challenges at the OCA is participation. There are lots of cemeteries in the
state but only a fraction will participate in the events the Association holds. The OCA is most
successful, and our members too, when we have the participation, interaction, and involvement
with the members and suppliers. I urge you to come to our events and invite other cemeteries in
your area to attend, whether it is a private, religious, or municipal cemetery. When you do come
to the events, bring questions and if you have answers to other members questions, give them.
We are all better when we share our experiences. Interact with our Suppliers and get to know
the representatives. We are all after the same goal, to serve our families to the best of our
ability.

I hope to see you in Columbus at the Summer Conference, August 2 – 4.

Chris Sullivan – OCA President
Manager of Burial Operations at
Spring Grove Cemetery & Arboretum
Spring Grove Funeral Homes/Oak Hill Cemetery
4521 Spring Grove Avenue
Cincinnati, OH 45232
csullivan@springgrove.org
513.853.6879 (direct phone)

mailto:csullivan@springgrove.org
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Ohio Cemetery Association

Centerville Office
219 Webbshaw Drive
Centerville, Ohio 45458

(937) 885­0283 (Phone)
jburrowes@cemeterydata.com

www.ohiocemeteryassociation.com

https://www.ohiocemeteryassociation.com



